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Comments: I am concerned about the proposed logging that is part of the Foothills Landscape Project and wish

that the plan could be reconsidered to close loopholes and limit timbering.  I am concerned about this project

both locally and globally.  Protecting the canopy is a key to forest health and to limiting climate change.  Planting

trees cannot possibly make up for the loss of trees and our planet is at a dangerous tipping point.  While parts of

the plan sound good, I am concerned about the history of overharvesting timber, and the disastrous potential of

the loopholes in this project plan.  I urge the forest service to go back to the drawing board on this plan for the

good of this beautiful national treasure of a forest and for the health of the planet.  


